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Monday 5th February 2018 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

Re: World Book Day: Thursday 1st March 
 
This year we will be celebrating our love of reading at St Luke’s on Thursday 1st March. All children 
are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite book character. Your child can wear an 
entire outfit or they can make a prop associated with their favourite character to wear along with 
mufti.  In exchange for this, we ask for a minimum £1 donation that will go towards Book Aid 
International, which supplies brand new books to many libraries across the world. 
 
During the day, each class will be taking part in “The Big Book Off”, undertaking activities based 
around the action words Create, Imagine, Discover, Explore and Experience. If you would like to 
continue this theme with your child at home, then explore the World Book Day website 
(www.worldbookday.com) for some ideas to help you encourage reading for pleasure. On this 
website you will also find some advice regarding suggested authors and books that your child 
might enjoy. 
 

 
 
 
Happy reading, 
Mrs L. Lowe (English Coordinator) 
 
 

http://www.worldbookday.com/

